
Miss Sanders– 4th grade 
Date: November 14, 2011 

Phone: (317)803-5211 
Email: Amanda.Sanders@ftcsc.k12.in.us 

Please visit: www.misssanders4thgrade.weebly.com  

Grammar: We have been learning 
how to use a thesaurus to find 
replacements for some of our old 
overused and boring words. 
Students will be learning how to 
replace adjectives and verbs in 
their writing to make it better. 

Most students did very well on our Unit 4 
Math test, and we are beginning to show 
progress in learning our multiplication 
times tables. Please keep practicing at 
home! 
This week we are beginning Unit 5. In Unit 
5 we will learn to multiply multi-digit 
numbers. Students will learn various 
strategies to solve these larger 
multiplication problems. Please let me 
know if you have any questions with the 
strategies. 

A list of spelling words can be found on my website or at 
www.spellingcity.com. See my link below. We are on  Unit 3 
Week 2.  Test is on Thursday! 
Homework: Spelling Contract or Both Spelling Workbook Pages 

Next week’s Spelling Patterns : 
ou or ow 

Students will learning  the reading strategy to visualize.  To 
visualize students will review using their reading voice and 
their thinking voices.  We will also review generalizations, 
and how they differ from opinions. Students will use graphic 
organizers and story maps to identify the parts of a story. All 
tests will be given on Thursday, and students will take their 
tests online. All reading tests will be OPEN BOOK! 
 
Next week’s vocabulary words: brilliant, chorus, coward, 
gleamed, shimmering 

Story 13: How Night Came From the Sea 

In Science this week, students  
are learning about static 
electricity. Students will learn 
how atoms have positive and 
negative charges that attract 
and repel each other.  

In social studies, Mrs. Pedigo 
and Mrs. Warner will begin 
teaching Unit 2 about Early 
Indiana. Students will learn 
about our state’s early 
inhabitants and their cultures. 

11/10- Math Unit 4 
Test 
11/14 – 11/18  - Food 
Drive  
11/16- Midterms 
11/24- Thanksgiving 
11/24 -11/27 
Thanksgiving Break 
11/28-12/2- Santa 
Shop 
 
 
 
 

Can Goods for SPARC 
Our school is currently collecting can goods for the Franklin 
Township SPARC to benefit many needy families in our 
community. This week we will compete with Thompson 
Crossing to see which school collects the most can goods. 
Please send in all can goods and non-perishable items by 
Friday. 

http://www.misssanders4thgrade.weebly.com/

